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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:10 AM
To: 'george talbot'
Subject: RE: I am STRONGLY opposed to FPL proposed rate increase

Good morning Mr. Talbot,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: george talbot [mailto:gatalbot@outlook.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 5:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: I am STRONGLY opposed to FPL proposed rate increase 
 
I am a resident of Bradenton, Fl. in Manatee County and I am very upset that the PSC would even consider 
giving FPL a rate increase. 
FPL is on track to make 1.6 billion dollars in PROFIT this year 
Their rate proposal adds an additional  $900 million profit to FPL's bottom line. Less than one third of the 
requested proposal amount is suggested to be used for infrastructure. 
  
Please DO NOT grant any further rate increases to this monopoly.  
  
If anything a rate reduction would be appropriate. 
  
Thank you for considering my request. 
George A. Talbot 
4515 Bimini Dr. 
Bradenton, Fl. 34210 
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